BRITISH PARACHUTE ASSOCIATION
5 Wharf Way

Glen Parva

Leicester

LEZ2 9TF
SN 1/89

8§ AFETY NOTTICE

There has been a potentially fatal incident arising from the
failure of the 4 line release steering system on a Guardian 26’
Lopo canopy.

Information is being sought from the manufacturers regarding this
problem. In the meantime information regarding modifications
should be sought from the BPA or TSE but the system should not be
used until further information has been obtained.
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